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January 18, 2019 
 
 
Board of Public Works 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
RE: Legislation Item #19-0051 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
At their January 18, 2019 meeting the Heritage Preservation Commission directed staff to 
send a letter to the Board of Public Works requesting that Item #19-0051, Historic 
Lighting Boundary at 10th and Cass Streets, be referred to the Heritage Preservation 
Commission for review and recommendation prior to any final action by this body. 
 
The Heritage Preservation Commission requested this project in the CIP and, as this 
project also falls within a locally designated historic district that they have review 
authority in, they would like to have the opportunity to have the item come before them 
to provide input into the process. 
 
Their next monthly meeting is Thursday, February 21, 2019 however, the Heritage 
Preservation Commission is willing to hold a Special Meeting earlier than this date to 
accommodate the City’s design and bidding process. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 789-7391. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy Acklin, AICP 
Senior Planner 
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